
 
Kindergarten Center 

 
 

October 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
It is hard to believe that our first month of school has come to an end!  September was an exciting month for students at 
the Kindergarten Center with much more to come!  October is busy with activities throughout the month learning about 
respect, fire safety, the change of seasons and so much more.  
 
To celebrate fall, students will be visiting our PTA sponsored “Pop-up” Pumpkin Patch the week of October 27th and will 
help to coordinate a school wide costume parade. The school wide costume parade will be held on Friday, October 31 at 
2:10 p.m.  Students will parade around the school to show off their costumes.  Parents are invited to attend this outside 
event, weather permitting.   
 
To ensure the safety of all our students, costumes may NOT be worn to school in the morning.  For this day only, an 
extended lunch session has been planned from 12:00-1:05 p.m. and parents have the option to have their child be 
picked up for lunch. If your child will remain in school, please send their costume into school in a labeled (full name and 
teacher) bag and they will change before returning to class for the afternoon session.  Children that are picked up will be 
dismissed from their assigned dismissal doors at 12:00 p.m. and should return promptly as doors will be open from 
1:00-1:10 p.m. for the afternoon session.  When returning to school, the Kindergarten Center will follow the same arrival 
procedures as followed in the mornings.     
 
Please return the bottom portion of this letter to your child’s teacher by Friday, October 10th, indicating your intention for 
your child on this day.  We also ask that you communicate directly with your child’s teacher and Bulldog Care if any 
aftercare changes are made. 
 
Thank you, 
Megan Caughey, Supervisor of Elementary Education 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please check and complete the following.  Please return by October 10, 2025. 
____​ ​ My child, _____________________ , has permission to go home for lunch on  

October 31, 2025.  They will be picked up by __________________________________. 
 I understand that pick up is at 12:00 p.m. and doors reopen for drop-off at 1:00. 

____​ ​ My child, ____________________ , will remain in school on October 31, 2025.  I will  
send my child’s costume to school in a labeled bag. I understand that my child will have to change 
independently. Makeup, haircolor, or accessories need to be kept at home. 

 
____​ ​ My child, ____________________, will be picked up and will not be returning in the afternoon. 
 
____​ ​ My child, ____________________ , will be present for the afternoon session but will not  

be attending Bulldog Care. 
 
 
_________________________________________________​ ​ ____________________ 

        Parent/Guardian Signature​​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Date 


